
ISSUED: March 1, 2006

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

OF OREGON

AR 506

In the Matter of

Rulemaking to Amend and Adopt Permanent
Rules in OAR 860, Divisions 24 and 28,
Regarding Pole Attachment Use and Safety.

)
)
)
)
)

REVISED NOTICE
OF

WORKSHOP

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has
changed the room location and dial in number of the workshop scheduled below in this
rulemaking proceeding as follows:

DATE: Tuesday, March 7, 2006

TIME: 1:00-1:30 p.m.

LOCATION: Public Utility Commission of Oregon
NEW ROOM: Main Hearing Room

550 Capitol Street NE
Salem, OR 97301

NEW DIAL-IN NUMBER: 503-365-4439, conf code 6782#

ADMINISTRATIVE
LAW JUDGE: Christina Smith

The purpose of the workshop will be to discuss a schedule for the
rulemaking docket and to identify issues and participants.

Dial-in number space is limited. Persons should notify the hearings
division immediately upon receipt of this notice if they wish to participate by telephone.
In addition, if persons wish to participate in this docket but will be unable to attend the
workshop, they should request to have their name placed on the docket participant list.
The use of cell phones and speaker phones may greatly diminish your ability to hear
and be heard.

Dated this 1st day of March, 2006, at Salem, Oregon.

_____________________________
Christina M. Smith

Administrative Law Judge

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY THAT WILL LIMIT YOUR ABILITY TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS
CONFERENCE, PLEASE LET US KNOW.

(503) 378-3943


